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Hello and thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  

 

I am strongly in favor of SB 1202. The creation of this department will allow for more 

efficient and comprehensive management of rail and public transportation in our 

state. This will also allow our government to better allocate funding specific to these 

modes of transportation. Specific, reliable, and ample funding to this department 

would make a huge difference in my life and the lives of other people around the 

state.   

 

Best, 

John 


